Registration form: D'EU um Schierm

D'EU um Schierm gives students the opportunity to
meet online with two Members of the European
Parliament (MEPs) in order to learn more about the
EU, how it works and the challenges it faces. The
virtual meeting on MS Teams takes 90 minutes and is
organised by the Zentrum fir politesch Bildung (ZpB)
and the European Parliament liaison Office (EPLO) in
Luxembourg.

Contact Information
First and last name;

Email address:

Phone number:

General Informations
Name of the school:

Sessions take 90 minutes and can be organised on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and
Fridays.
Please indicate at least two possible dates and times:

Language:
Luxemburgish

[ ] German

[ ] French

[ ] English

Number of participating students:

Age of the students:

What are the main topics your students would like to discuss with the MEPs?

Do the students already have EU knowledge from class?
If so, what topics were covered?



Technical aspects

The discussion with the MEPs will take place on MS Teams. The classroom should be
equipped with a stable internet connection, a camera and an external microphone.
The ZpB can provide you with a kit (camera + microphone for the classroom). This
serviceis free of charge.

| would like to borrow the kit.

Preparation of the discussion

Before the online discussion, students should prepare around 10 questions for the
MEPs in class and send them to the ZpB at least 5 daysin advance. To support the
teacher in this task, the ZpB and the EPLO can send you pedagogical material.

| would like toreceive pedagogical material.

Further information
Is there anything else you would like to tell us for the online MEP exchange?

How did you learn about the offer D’EU um Schierm?

Notes

| hereby confirm that | will send the students’ questions at least 5 days before
the online exchange to the ZpB.

The European Parliament and the ZpB have the right to take pictures during
the online exchange and publish them on their offline and online
communication channels.

| have taken note that this is not a final registration.
The team of the ZpB and the EPLO will contact me in due time for a final
confirmation of the date.

Please send the filled out form to the following addresses:
Stéphanie Feipel ateliers@zpb.lu and
Rabea Effelsbergrabea.effelsberg@europarl.europa.eu
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